
Pupil Worship Team Meeting Via MS Teams With Revd Jax 

Thursday 13th January 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Representatives from the Pupil Worship Team, Florrie, Charlie, Maddie, Jack 

and Issie started the meeting by welcoming Revd Jax and wishing her a happy 

New Year. 

Collective Worship for Spring Term 2022 

Jack and Charlie told Revd Jax about what the Pupil worship Team had already 

produced this year, such as : Epiphany and New Beginnings. Revd Jax led a 

reflective discussion about what Epiphany really means. There was a reflection 

on ‘light bulb moments’. Revd Jax said Epiphany is a time to think about what’s 

happening in our heads and hearts that leads us to live more like Jesus. Next, 

Revd Jax asked the team to think about what gift they thought they had inside 

of them. Charlie and Florrie said kindness, Issie said generosity, Jack said 

leadership, and Maddie said courage. Revd Jax agreed, and the team offered 

her their thoughts on her gifts. Charlie said Revd Jax was wise, because she 

makes good decisions. Florrie thought she was compassionate because she has 

to look after many parishioners. Maddie and Issie both agreed Revd Jax was 



courageous, because she has to be very brave in her job as a vicar. Jack said 

she was creative because she is has great ideas in her services.  

Revd Jax then suggested Bible stories to look at over the next few weeks she 

suggested, The Wedding at Cana and 1 Corinthians 12:1-11.The worship team 

decided that they would discuss these stories in the next meeting. 

 

Videoed Worship to Celebrate the Life of Desmond Tutu 

There was a discussion about the sad death of Desmond Tutu. The worship 

team asked Revd Jax if she would help them present a pre-recorded video 

worship reflecting on Desmond Tutu’s life. The worship would be made 

available for the community to access on the VLE. Revd Jax was asked if she 

could record a prayer and talk/reflection about Desmond Tutu to put in the 

video. Revd Jax said that she would be very happy to take part in this worship. 

It was agreed that the next meeting would be on Friday 21st January. Revd Jax 

and Mrs Wesley will join the Pupil Worship Team for this meeting. 

The meeting ended with Revd Jax inviting someone to volunteer to lead a 

prayer. Charlie volunteered to lead the closing prayer. 

Charlie, Florrie, Maddie, Issie and Jack 

The Pupil Worship Team 

 

Photo below of Pupil Worship Team leading worship on The Epiphany 2022 

 


